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Highlights of this week 

 
 This week Year 5 took part in a singing workshop led by Sky Hub. This is preparation for a concert 

they will perform at in March. The children are enjoying learning their new songs.   
 
 Vicky Powell delivered week 4 of ‘Keeping up with the Kids’ 5 week Maths Course for  
 Parents.  
 
 Y6/5 joined parents and took part in PE and writing with Mr Corless and Mrs Reale-Smith. 
 
 Cricket Coaching continued with Greg Pennington. This week Year 4/3 put their Cricket skills to the 

test.  
 
 Years 5 and 6/5 had a fantastic first Gaelic Football Coaching session with Andrew Kane  
 #SacpskPE 
 
 Members of our school council met our Chair of Governors, Mr Moran. 
 
 Parents joined our KS1 children for their Rejoice Assembly on the theme of ‘Books’. 

 
Next Week at a Glance 

 
 Years 1-6 will be enjoying some entertainment from Front Row Music. 
 
 Vicky Powell to deliver week 5 of ‘Keeping up with the Kids’ 5 week Maths Course for  
 Parents. 
 
 The children in KS1 will be welcoming the Fire Service.  
 

 
Collective Worship focus this week was: Happiness 

Next Week:  Good News 

Our RE Focus: The Eucharist 

St Anne pray for us and our school. St Agnes pray for us and pray 

for our Parish. 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus this week is: Compassion 



Attendance 

Remember attending school is so important, as is being on time; please remember our school gate opens 

at 8:40am and closes at 8:50am. We are aiming to be the best-attended school in Knowsley, so we will 

work together to do this and achieve 97%. This week our class attendance was as follows: 

 

Lions - Mrs Harry 95.2% 

Tigers – Miss Hodgson 89.0% 

Bumblebees – Mrs Henesy 97.3% 

Dragonflies – Miss Williams 98.7% 

Ladybirds – Miss Frodsham 97.5% 

Year 3 – Mrs Williams 96.4% 

Year 4/3 – Miss Harrison/Miss Barton 97.9% 

Year 4 – Mr Waine 97.5% 

Year 5 – Miss Hodgkiss 92.8% 

Year 6/5 – Mrs Reale-Smith 95.8% 

Year 6 – Mrs Bannister 97.7% 

Our school target is 97%  

Green met the target or         

exceeded, Yellow just below, 

Red below. 

Our overall school percentage 

this week is: 95.98% 

Key Stage 2 SATS Assessments 2020 

In 2020, Year 6 SATs assessments will take place from Monday 11th May to Thursday 14th 

May - please ensure your child is in school on these dates. 

Well done to those classes who 
achieved our school target this 

week. 

Spring Term Diary Dates 2020 
Date Event 

Saturday 1st February 2020 Enrich Education Session 1 - 9.00am—11.45am 

Thursday 6th February 2020 ‘Keeping up with the kids’ - Vicky Powell 5 week Numeracy Course—1.00pm—3.00pm 

Friday 7th February 2020 NSPCC Number Day 

Saturday 8th February 2020 Enrich Education Session 2 - 9.00am—11.45am 

Monday 10th February 2020 Year 5 Residential Parent Meeting 5.00pm—6.00pm 

Tuesday 11th February 2020 Online Safety Workshop with Alan Ellis for Parents/Carers—4.30pm 

Wednesday 12th February 2020 Valentines Disco KS1 4pm—5pm 

Wednesday 12th February 2020 Valentines Disco KS2 5:15pm—6.15pm 

Friday 14th February 2020 Liverpool Running Bugs working with KS2—PM 

Sunday 16th February 2020 The Mystery Junior Parkrun—School Meet up at  8:45am for a 9am start 

We are live on twitter which is a fantastic way of communicating with our school community. Please follow us for the 
latest news about the wonderful things our children do at school!@StAnnesKnowsley 

Slapped Cheek Syndrome 

We have had several cases of slapped cheek in school in the last week. Please note that we will not     
exclude a child from school for this, as by the time the rash appears they are no longer contagious. Please 
do inform the office if your child has symptoms of slapped cheek, as we will keep records of how many 
children are affected. 

Year 6 are launching their class blog on Monday 3rd February 2020 @ 9am. The blog is to share 
their work with a global audience. Please log in the link below and leave comments. 

http://clusterblogging.net/indiaclass 



Junior Parkrun 

Why not join us for ‘The Mystery’ Junior Parkrun in Wavertree. The Junior 
Parkrun is a weekly free 2k timed event for Juniors. The aim is to have lots of 
fun whilst getting fit and healthy so come along and join us on Sunday 16th  
February  meet 8:45am for 9am start. 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/themystery-juniors 

Living Streets are a UK  
Charity aiming to get the   
nation walking. Their annual 
badge design competition is 
now live on their website. The 
competition gives pupils the 
chance to design the 11 
WOW badges. WOW is their 
year-round walk to school 

challenge. Those who walk to school at least once a 
week for a month earn a WOW badge. There are 11 to 
collect across the year. Winning artists will see their  
designs worn by pupils across the UK and win WOW 
#walktoschool resources for their school. Go on get  
creative. Would you choose our lovely local area for 
inspiration? A futuristic eco theme? Or will our golden 
wellies be your badge design? #walkonwednesdays 
#sacpskeco #sacpakdesign    

https:www.livingstreets.org.ukbadgecompetition2020 

WOW - Walk on Wednesdays 
 
This week’s WOW Wednesday  
winners who got to keep the ‘Golden  
Welly’ were ………….Bumblebees 
with 27 children out of 30 walking/
cycling to school………...WOW!  
A wonderful effort again. Reigning 
champions this week but who will be 
the winners of our Golden Welly next week?  

Parents, please click the following link for healthy 

ideas for your child’s lunchbox: 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/

recipes/healthier-lunchboxes 

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES 

Junior Parkrun 

WOW 

Parent/Questionnaire 

If you remember before the Christmas break we circulated a questionnaire for parents/carers to complete linked to our school. 

In order for you to see the results of this and to continue to improve our school further we will share the results over the    

coming weeks in our weekly newsletter. 

There were 62 responses in total to our questionnaire      

Any information on Religious Education is on our website where you can see what is currently taught and what will 

be taught in each year group. In school we also have Collective Worship which takes place daily. We keep our     

gallery on our website up to date and tweet pictures of Religious Education within school—search under #sacpskre  

This will show you what we teach in our school. 

On 7th February it is NSPCC Number Day; a Maths-inspired 
fundraising day to raise money for the NSPCC. On this day  
children can bring £1.00 to school to donate to the NSPCC and  
wear a number on their Uniform. This can be done at home or in 
school.   

Question Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

Don’t 
Know 

Q1. The School Has A Strong Catholic Ethos 
  

48/77% 14/23% 0 0 0 

Q2. The School Has A Welcoming Atmosphere 
43/69% 19/31% 0 0 0 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/walkonwednwsdays?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskeco?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpakdesign?src=hashtag_click
https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/badgecompetition2020
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes

